
TOWNSHIP ROAD DEPARTMENT

To contact the Road Department , please call (412) 331-2635

JUSTIN GUTT, Road Department Supervisor - jgutt [at] kennedytwp.com  

 

Loose leaf pick up has come to an end as our trucks have been fitted with snow
plows in preparation for the winter season!

 

 

A guide to Stormwater Management:  https://www.kennedytwp.com/wp-
content/uploads/Stormwater-Homeowners-Guide.pdf
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